
 

 

Greysbrooke Primary School 

Sports Day – Information for Parents 
 

Tuesday 12th July 

Reception and KS1 – a.m. / KS2 – p.m. 

(Reserve Date Monday 18th July) 
 

The event this year has been scaled back whilst we are still adapting to having 

visitors on the school site, post Covid. 
 

Children will complete a series of events followed by some races. Parents will be 

invited to watch their child(ren) participate. In the morning, Reception and KS1 

parents are asked to arrive and be situated on the field by 09:00 so that the gates 

can be locked – we will be unable to let you through the school building after this time 

for safeguarding reasons. The event will finish by 11:30 at the latest and you will be 

asked to leave through the normal exit gate (KS2 playground) so we can prepare the 

children for lunch.  
 

In the afternoon, the gate will be opened for KS2 parents between 12:55 and 13:10, 

after this time the gate will be locked and no late comers will be allowed in, once again 

for safeguarding reasons. After all the events are completed in the afternoon, the 

children will go back to class and you are encouraged to wait for your child on the 

appropriate playground. 
 

We kindly ask that only two representatives per family attend the event. Please note, 

there will be no toilet access for adults/family members during their time on site. 
 

Please feel free to bring a chair or blanket along for your comfort. 
 

On the day, children will be required to: 

 Wear their PE kit, this must include their house coloured t-shirt; 

 Wear a sunhat; 

 Have applied sun screen in the morning of the event; 

 Have a water bottle. 
 

If the event cannot take place due to inclement weather you will be notified by 08:30. 

Please do not phone the school office to block up the phone lines. Unless it is raining 

or forecast heavy rain, the event will go ahead. 

 

The reserve date for sports day is Monday 18th July, if it is unable to go ahead on this 

day, then the event will be cancelled for this year. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact notification@greysbrooke.staffs.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you on Sports 

Day! 
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